
 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…   

In February we had our first 

winter break! In March we 

watched the school Spelling 

Bee to see what’s to come 

next year. We started bringing 

our own English books on 

Fridays, which has been a 

huge hit! 

 

In English Language, In 

February we started “magic 

wand” reading and learned 

the word families -ig, -ug -og, 

-op, -an and -at to name a 

few. In March we learned 

about nouns (proper nouns 

included) and practiced 

writing our opinions! 

 

In Mathematics,  

In February we hip-hopped 

around the clock, telling time 

to15, 30 and 45 minutes. We 

also began comparing 

numbers. In March we 

learned about comparing 

numbers 1-100 and problem 

solved! We also began 

solving word problems with 

story mats. 

 

In Social Studies,  

In February we finished 

learning about people living 

in different habitats, like on 

islands and in mountains. We 

worked as a team to build 

these communities with 

blocks. In March, we learned 

about days, weeks, months 

and years. We made a “My 

House All Year” book that 

helped us to review the 

seasons. 

 

In Science, 

We completed our first 

Science Fair project! In 

March, we explored the parts 

of the body, both inside and 

out, and their functions. We 

made pasta skeletons, 

checked our heart rates 

before and after exercise, 

counted our hearbeats with 

clay and tooth picks, and 

made origami lungs! 

 

In Art,  

We drew nature using only 

warm or cool colors and 

created  symmetry bugs. In 

March, we began learning 

about important artists like 

Jackson Pollack, even 

creating “action paintings,” 

and Andy Warhol. 

Happy March!  

   

Miss Kelly 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

April 6-11: Easter Break 

April 13: Francophonie 

April 17: Individual Parent-

Teacher Meetings 

April 26: Speaking Contest 
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